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October 7, 2014 

The Honorable Tom Wheeler 
Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Dear Honorable Wheeler, 

Co~Cnt.;R, STEEL CAUCUS 

Co-CHA!S, MENTAL HEALTH CAUCUS 

I am writing to inquire about the Petition for Reconsideration filed by The Videohouse, 
Inc., a television station and production company broadcasting in Southwestern 
Pennsylvania. It is my understanding that Videohouse has concerns about the impact of 
the Commission's recent ruling on its Class A license (WOSC-CD, Channel 26, 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, Facility lD No. 66636), and the station's ability to participate in 
the upcoming broadcast incentive auction. Some of the concerns put forth by Videohouse 
in their petition may place WOSC-CD in an unfair position leading up to the auction. 

Thank you again for your attention to this matter, and giving the Videohouse petition 
your full and fair consideration. I stand ready to answer any questions or provide 
additional assistance. 
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Sincerely, 

... 
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Tim Murphy 
Member of Congress 

Alethea.Lewis
Typewritten Text
1082




